cao@municipalitz.clare.ns.ca

From: Paul-Emile LeBlanc <pleblanc@caissepopclare.com>
Sent: May-19-16 10:17 AM

To: cao@municipality.clare.ns.ca

Cc: Ronnie LeBlanc; Russell Comeau

Subject: Maxwellton Road (Chemin des bleu) Meteghan Centre
Attachments: Dump.jpg; dump 2,jpg

Stephane, Ronnie & Russell
Good day, I wanted to bring to your attention a serious matter in Meteghan Centre. My family and friends walk
this area frequently. I know most people there try to keep it the area clean. But lately people are now using it as

a dumping area again. Sample pictures are attached but they do not show the real size of the problem.

From a beach erosion point of view, it is now a very serious issue. The old dump is being unearth and this 1is
causing a safety and toxic situation. I invite you to go see and check it out for yourselves.

There needs to be enforcement on the illegal dumping issue asap before the situation gets worst as well as the
old dump site needs a clean up.

Thank you for attention to this matter.

Paul Emile

Paul Emile LeBlanc, B.Comm., ACUIC
Directeur général - Chief Executive Officer

WWww.caissepopclare.com
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